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The National Council of Urban Indian Health (NCUIH) recently published an updated regulations
tracker (https://ncuih.org/policy/regulation-tracker/) on NCUIH's website (https://ncuih.org/). The
tracker includes relevant regulations and other agency actions that impact Urban Indian
Organizations (UIOs) or the health of American Indian and Alaska Native people living in urban
areas. It contains information from the Federal Register (https://www.federalregister.gov/), Dear
Urban Indian Organization Leader Letters (DULLSs), Dear Tribal Leader Letters (DTLLs), and other
publications that may be helpful to UIO leaders and other advocates for American Indian and Alaska
Native health. The tracker is updated on an ongoing basis.
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